Tim Carroll

From: Chief Brian Cioffi [bcioffi@vineyard.net]
Sent: Friday, June 01, 2012 11:05 AM
To: 'Tim Carroll

Tim,

Can you please reserve a spot on the agenda for me to discuss Elizabeth’s hours increasing to 40 hours
come July 1St, 2012 and subsequent academy in the fall.

Thanks

Brian
Chief Brian A Cloffi

Chilmark Police Department
15 State Road PO Box 340
Chilmark, MA 02535

Station # 508-645-3310/3388

6/1/2012



